
 

NAPAC Meeting 

December 21, 2022 

5:00 pm Zoom (link provided on Facebook) 

 

Present: Dustina Gill, Charnelle Gill, Carmen Hills, & Denise Pikarski 

 

1. Mark Mindt – KODA the Warrior comic book author will visit our school January 20, 2023 

2. Dustina is working on an Artist in Residency to be held at her non-profit 

3. Update on ECFE and incentives for recruiting new families; there will not be ECFE at the District 

Center this year 

4. Dustina is updating the Culture Club schedule for January; the committee approved $50 Visa gift 

cards for presenters using MN Indian Aid monies; the school approved using the facility for 

drums and ribbon skirts on weekend(s); currently no JOM funding to assist with Culture Club 

5. Dustina is working on a picture frame for the school 

6. Middle school classes and staff have been actively following the Dakota 38+2 ride. Two current 

BV students and one former student are participating.  


